
FIELD TRIP FOR THE STUDENTS OF GRADE IX 

Educating the future generation regarding the difficult job our 

farmers do across the nation is very important.  Introducing the 

students about the development in agriculture and horticulture skills 

is indeed necessary.  It gives them an understanding of what goes on 

behind the food they buy from the supermarkets - not just in terms 

of production, but also in terms of the environmental work that goes 

into it.  It is also an opportunity to give the students an idea of 

farming as a career.  

Keeping this in mind the students of 

Grade IX A & IX B were taken to Welspun 

Farm, Anjar on Saturday, 

16th Dec’17.  This field trip was a part of 

their Co-Scholastic activity.  The 

students were escorted by their teachers.                                                                       
The students were explained about 

horticulture.  They were acquainted with 

the common fertilizers and pesticides 

used, and their application with 

appropriate equipment and the 



development of plants were also explained.  The students were also 

told about the plantation methods, plant conservation, soil 

management and landscape restoration.  They even learnt about the 

different methods to germinate seeds.  Watching children explore 

things in a way they don’t normally, and in a way which encourages 

their thinking and imagination is hugely rewarding.  This trip indeed 

had a lot of learning for the students to take back. 

A Report from W.V.M. 

 



 

 


